
Bishop F.A. Marrocco 
Assembly #882 
Peterborough 

Faithful Navigator Report 
Sir Knights, 
 
At our last meeting I had the pleasure to congratulate S.K. Garry Gosselin, our 
Faithful Comptroller and Colour Corp Commander, regarding the certificate and 
pin he recently received for his 51 years with the Knights of Columbus.  What an 
inspiration to us all! 
 
We are looking forward to our next social event that is a Valentines Ladies Night 
Dinner, Thursday, February 9th, with our significant others (wives, spouses, 
girlfriends) or any member of our Assembly that would like a nice night out. It is 
at the Columbus Hall. The cost will be $20/person and pay at the door for the 
meal, door prizes, special guest speaker and a good time.  Tuxedos and social 
baldrics required.  Social hour starts at 6:00 and dinner at 7:00 p.m. Call S.K. 
Captain Sean Dunlop (705) 748-5699 to book your spot today. 
 
We don’t often think about recruiting into the Fourth Degree of our Order, like 
we do at the Council level, but we need to continue to bring along those men 
that we feel would make good candidates for our Assemblies.  Look closely to 
your Council membership and consider inviting someone to join the Fourth 
Degree.  The next opportunity for an Exemplification is in Brockville, May 24 and 
25th.  There is time to secure a place for you and your candidate(s), but don’t 
delay, time is going faster than you think. 
 
The monthly Mass for the living and deceased members of the Bishop Marrocco 
Assembly is to be said at St. Martin of Tours, Ennismore, Feb.26th, 2012, for 9:00 
a.m. 
 
Our next regular dinner meeting will be on, Thursday, March 8th, at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Happy St.Valentines! 
 
Fraternally, 
Rick Stankiewicz 
Faithful Navigator 


